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Invitation to The 13th China Information

Technology Expo

Dear Mr. Minh Truong — Managing Director of FIBIC,

On behalf of the Organizing Committee of The 13th China Information Technology
Expo (CITE), we extend our most sincere greetings and a formal invitation to you and
your esteemed company.

The expo is scheduled to take place from April 9™ to 11t 2025, at the Shenzhen
Futian Convention and Exhibition Center. Since its inception in 2013, CITE has been
the premier platform for showcasing cutting-edge products and technologies in the
global electronic information industry. Jointly hosted by the Ministry of Industry and
Information Technology and the People’s Government of Shenzhen Municipality,
the expo has evolved into the most comprehensive and influential electronic
information event in Asia.

This year, under the theme "Technology Leading, Innovation Gathering in
Shenzhen," CITE 2025 will feature nine major exhibition halls and more than 30
thematic areas, encompassing fields such as:

¢ Intelligent Terminals, Smart Homes, and Wearable Devices

¢ Al Large Models, Data Infrastructure, and Cloud Solutions

e E-Sports, AR/VR, and Intelligent Robots

e New Energy Electronics, Integrated Circuits, and Special Electronic

Components

At the same time, more than 50 peak forums and other industry activities will be
held to deeply explore and analyze the hot topics of the electronic information
industry, and talk about the future development of the electronic information
industry.

While this invitation is addressed to you and FIBIC as one of our exclusive partners in
this special event, we are pleased to invite your company to take a leading role in
organizing a delegation from Vietnam to attend the expo. This presents an
opportunity to bring together colleagues, partners, and members of FIBIC who may
benefit from this event. The expo is a unique platform to explore groundbreaking
innovations, foster business relationship, and gain insights into the electronic
information landscape.
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For more details, we invite you to visit our official website: https://www.citexpo.org

We look forward to welcoming you and your delegation to the Shenzhen Convention
and Exhibition Center on April 9, 2025, to discuss the future of electronic information
technology and forge new connections.
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